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Double Bulletin  
The Bulletin is on vacation! This Bulletin 
covers events and notices from 
Sunday, August 7 until Saturday, 
August 20.  
 

The next ñregularò Bulletin will be printed 
on Friday, August 19 and the deadline for 
articles to be included for this Bulletin is 
Monday, August 15 at 12:00 p.m. 
 

Sarah Karl, Administrator Coordinator  
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Amy Keiper-Shaw, Resident Life Director 
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SEE YOU AT THE NEXT 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 16                                                               

at 3:00 p.m. in Penn Hall 

Come learn about Blue Zones                       

and how to live life to the fullest at       

our TED Talk Tuesdays!                             

Questions? Contact Vicki Reback,                    

609-731-4647, vicshop@mac.com or                    

Amy Keiper-Shaw 215-504-1148,                         

keiper-shaw@pennswood.org 

Amy Keiper-Shaw,                                          

Director of Resident Life 

mailto:vicshop@mac.com
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August Flea Market Sale 
with an Additional Special 

Sale!  
Monday, August 8, 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 

We had a large donation of yarn and 
knitting supplies. We will have a special 
sale of these items in the Flea Market 
Please come if you are interested in these 
items. 
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Wednesday, August 17                                    
9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.                                            
in the Activities Center                                                  

 

Reminders:                                                                          
Cash and checks only, 
all must wear masks, 
and NO donationsð 
Sunday, August 14 
through Wednesday, 
August 17 

¶ NO mobility 
devices in the 
Market Room 

¶ No Pets 
 

Carolmarie Gorka, Flea Market 

Besa                                           
Monday, August 8 at                                        
7:15 p.m. in Penn Hall 

Come and hear the stories and see the 
photo portraits of Albanian Muslims who 
helped a Jewish friend or neighbor escape 
the Nazis in World War II. These stories 
come from the book, Besa, which was given 
to Pennswood by the family of one of our 
Muslim members. 
 

Besa is an honor code deeply rooted in 
Albanian culture and incorporated in the 
faith of all Albanian Muslims. It dictates a 
moral  behavior so absolute that 
nonadherence brings shame and dishonor 
on oneself and oneôs family. It demands that 
one take responsibility for the lives of others 
in their time of need. 

Pennswood residents will read the stories 
and the portraits will be projected on the 
screen. 

Diane Orr, Abrahamic Initiative Committee 
Funded by  PVRAyour

Photo Credit: Yoma Ullman  

Live Tonight! - 
Rebroadcast on 970 

 

Sunday, August 7 at 7:00 p.m.  
Wednesday, August 10 at 10:00 a.m.  

 
Steve Schnur, Live Tonight Funded by  PVRAyour

Photo Credit: Jackie McClellan  


